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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Watson, Debbie <Deborah.Watson@wpxenergy.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2019 11:37 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Amos, James; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Cc: Watson, Debbie; Kevin Smith
Subject: 2RP-5544 North Brushy Draw Federal 35 #001 confirmation sampling notification

Good Morning, 
 
This email serves as notification that WPX has scheduled confirmation sampling at the North Brushy Draw 35-1 for 
Monday, August 12. Sampling is scheduled to begin around noon.  Cleanup at this site has been broken into phases-this 
first portion of sampling includes about 50% of impacted area.   
 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Debbie 
 
Deborah Watson 
Environmental Specialist 
5315 Buena Vista Drive | Carlsbad, NM 88220 
office 575.885.7561 | cell 505.386.9693  
deborah.watson@wpxenergy.com 
 

 
 

If you have received this message in error, please reply to advise the sender of the error and then immediately delete this message. 
Thank you. 
 


